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Dear parents and carers, 

What an eclectic mix of outfits we have seen today at school!  From Year 5/6 dressed as evacuees, to children in 

spots and others in pyjamas – everyone looks amazing.  Thank you for all of your donations, which will go straight 

to Children in Need. We have raised £184 so far which is fantastic, and there is still time to donate if you would like: 

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/grovecin2021 

I was thrilled to receive 15 applicants for Head Pupil this year. The role has been merged with that of House Captain 

and we are looking forward to seeing lots of inter house activities taking place as the year goes on.  The applications 

and final interview were all very good, so I have decided that this year we will have: 

 4 Head Pupils – one from each house 

 4 Deputy Head Pupils – one from each house 

 A new fundraising committee. 

This means I have been able to offer an appropriate role to every child who had the courage to put themselves 

forward.  They should all be very proud of themselves and the staff are looking forward to working with them this 

year – please see the list below for the names and roles! 

All these will also link with the school parliament, which will be back up and running in the next couple of weeks.   

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Shaw 

 

 

 

 

 

E-Safety information 

It is amazing how quickly new apps, games and websites are developed.  You may be aware of a new Netflix series 

/game called Squid.  Please be aware, due to its content, it is not recommended for children under the age of 16.  

We have become aware of some of our children discussing this game, as well as TV show. The NSPCC are running a 

free seminar for parents around E-safety and the link is on the website below.   

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

For further information about some of the most common apps being used by children please see: 

https://parentinfo.org/article/the-6-apps-and-services-that-every-parent-should-know-about 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://parentinfo.org/article/the-6-apps-and-services-that-every-parent-should-know-about
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 Congratulations to: 

Heads of house: 

 Churchill Fitzwilliam Trinity Darwin 

Head Nicole  Adam  Lilly  Tilly-Mai  

Deputy Astin  Katelyn  Alex  Eduard  

 

Fundraising Committee: 

Chair – Lee  
Bursar – Ezra  
Julia  
Amirah  
Nahana  
Freya  
Nadia  
 

Reminder – no nuts please 

We have several children in 

school with severe nut allergies. 

Just a reminder please - if you 

are sending any food into school 

e.g. for packed lunches or to be 

given out for your child’s 

birthday, please ensure that such 

items do not contain any nuts. 

Many thanks for your 

consideration. 
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Rosettes at achievement assembly were presented to: 

Friday 19th November 

Toucan: Nico, David E 

Hummingbird: Lilly, Evelyn  

Woodpecker: Jayne, Adele 

Flamingo: Alice, Aymen 

Kookaburra: Anastasia, Deanna 

Ostrich: Ayyub, Deliliah 

Wren: Alan, Ayesha 

Gosling: Suliman, Josie 

The Aviary: Rico, Muhayaddin 

 


